INC

PO BOX 729, STANWOOD, WA 98292
(360) 387-3677
Email: fishpic@hotmail.com

June 14, 2006

Anthony Rafel

Rafel Manville PLLC
999 3rd Ave. St. 1600
Seatitle, WA 98104

Dear Tony:

When we at FISHEYE, Inc. were forced to pursue legal action to enforce our buy-out
agreement we knew that the process would be difficuit. Your leadership and
attention to the law, the legal process, the technical details and the over-riding
concepts of the case brought us a successful outcome. More importantly, through-
out the often brutal process we knew we could count on your motives, your
judgment and your competence without reserve.

During a large lawsuit it's often difficult to tell who is on your side. We are thankful
that we could count on you, and we encourage others who find themselves in similar
difficulty to put you on their team.

Nan€y RM
President




